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Dear Student,

We hope that you are delighted with the results that you have received today and that you are able to continue onto your
intended destination or career path. As a school we are here to support you with your next steps throughout today and for as
long as you need us after today!

Below we have detailed some information that you may wish to review if you decide to take a different route to what you had
originally planned. There are a number of options that we can consider which are highlighted below:

University Admissions

If you haven’t been accepted onto your firm or insurance course (or if you’ve done better than you thought and would like to
consider University or apply for a different one!), there is an extensive offer of courses through the UCAS clearing process. If
you require any support with this process, see Mr Hallas, Mrs Arnold or Mr Gourlay. You can make use of the computers in the
DT study area if you need to access the clearing website to see what’s on offer. The UCAS clearing website can be found here.
The UCAS clearing website will show you the courses on offer and you will need to contact the universities directly to see if
they can offer you a place.

Checks and Remarks

The school has checked your overall score for each qualification against the released grade boundaries. If you are very close to
a grade boundary, you will have been identified after you received your results and asked if you would like the school to
submit for a check on your behalf. If you are unsure if you should have been considered for this, contact Mr Gourlay
(agourlay@corbytechnicalschool.org). In order to apply for a remark, you will need to sign a form to give permission for this.. If
you submit a request for review, it is really important that you make your university aware that this has been submitted and
how far away you are from the grade boundary. Universities may wait for the results of a remark to complete but this is at
their discretion. All re-marks will be submitted as part of the exam boards priority service to ensure these are returned as soon
as possible (within 15 days maximum). You will not be able to submit an independent request for review and this can only be
done through the school.

Careers Support

Mrs Stevens, our Careers Lead will be on hand throughout results day and in subsequent days to support you with any
decisions you may need to make. If you’re uncertain on your options then please do make sure you see Mrs Stevens before
you leave school on results day or contact her at careers@corbytechnicalschool.org.

This letter can be found on our school website. Please continue to keep in contact with us so that we can support you. Please
e-mail Mr Hallas if you need any support ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org.

Lastly, we are all very proud of all of you and wish you the very best of luck for the future. At some point in the future we
would love to see you back at Corby Technical School inspiring our future generations.

Warmest regards,
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Mrs A Reynolds
Principal
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